Pulse Youth Health – Integrated health services for young people
The Youth Health Service (South) is a multi-disciplinary team based in Glenorchy, with expertise in youth health. Known to young people and stakeholders as Pulse, the service is free and confidential and aims to provide young people with the help they need, when they need it.  The service is youth friendly, and all service delivery is underpinned by an understanding of adolescent development. We also support young people, and their families and carers navigate the health system and in doing so, assist young people to take control of their health.
Pulse Youth Health has a prevention and early intervention focus and provides a mix of clinical services and education programs which assist young people to address a wide range of health issues.  
The service is staffed by social workers and registered nurses who provide individual clinical services such as brief intervention, assessment, counselling, and referral, as well as health education and care coordination.
Formal partnerships exist to increase the range of services available enable young people to access the services they need in a youth friendly setting. These services such as a sexual health GP, are not just co-located but part of an integrated model where care is shared between the services.
GPs can refer young people to the Pulse Youth Health, but it is important to know that the service does not provide services under a Mental Health Care Plan and we cannot manage severe and complex mental health presentations, as this sits outside the scope of the service.  GPs are encouraged to make contact to discuss potential referrals if unsure of suitability. 
Young people and families can also self-refer to Pulse Youth Health by calling the service on 6166 1421or calling into the Glenorchy Health Centre 404, Main Road Glenorchy.  The service is part of Hospitals South and works closely with other services in the Department of Health.  
For more information please contact us at pulse@ths.tas.gov.au


